Furness Academy Park Drive Barrow in Furness Cumbria LA13 9BB Telephone Number: 01229 484270

info@furnessacademy.co.uk www.furnessacademy.co.uk



Our ref: SPL/mw

22 March 2017

**Dear Parents and Carers** 

## **ROAD SAFETY**

Firstly, I would like to thank the vast majority of 'school run' parents and carers who do indeed exercise safe, considerate and lawful practice with regard to dropping off and picking up their children at Furness Academy. Please continue to do this in the best interests of everyone's safety.

I should be most grateful, however, if the small number of parents/carers who pull up on the double yellow lines, or even worse the zig zags leading to the pedestrian crossing, or use the academy access road to carry out 'U' turn manoeuvres, would resist the temptation to do this as it is neither safe, nor legal, and adds to the congestion problems in the immediate vicinity of the academy, thus further compromising safety.

Thank for you cooperation and understanding in this matter.

Yours faithfully

Mr S P Laheney **Headteacher** 



